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Quick Links 

A summary of Wood County Schools 

instruction levels can be found here.  

The district’s re-entry plan can be 

found here. 

A  list of Frequently Asked Questions 

concerning COVID-19 precautions can 

be found here. 

Parent support tools for iPads and 

Schoology can be found here. 

Wood County Schools COVID-19 

Dashboard can be found here. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

“Our vision is to work as a 

community to inspire a 

passion for learning, pursue 

excellence and empower 

students to reach their 

potential.” 

- Wood County Schools 

 

 

Semester Mid-Terms 

This Monday, Dec. 14, marks mid-terms, the midway point of the semester. 

Students are encouraged to have all of their work for the first half of the 

semester turned in and parents are asked to check on how their children are 

doing and what needs done for the rest of the term. 

Mid-term grades for students in grades 3-12 can be viewed online by using your 

parent login and access code at www.schoology.com. If you do not have a 

Parent Login, contact your school to receive one. 

Final grades also will be available through Schoology, though parents can log in 

to check current grades at any time. The grading period for K-12 ends Jan. 22.  

Mid-term grades for students in grades K-2 will be emailed. Each student has a 

Microsoft 365 email account, and those account logins were distributed in August 

along with iPads.  

Staying Connected 

Stay up to date with Wood County Schools by downloading the free WCS App, 
visiting www.woodcountyschoolswv.com and the Wood County Schools Facebook 

page. In addition to news and announcements you’ll find features on our 
wonderful students and staff.  

 

 

https://tinyurl.com/y3m26jaz
https://5il.co/iqr4
https://tinyurl.com/yxg7qwfg
https://www.woodcountyschoolswv.com/o/wcs/page/ipad-schoology-teams-support
https://www.woodcountyschoolswv.com/o/wcs/page/covid-dashboard-in-wood-county-schools
http://www.schoology.com/
http://www.woodcountyschoolswv.com/


   

 

 

 

   

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  

 

 

“Success is the sum of small efforts, 

repeated day in and day out.” 

Robert Collier 

Questions or suggestions 

can be emailed to the 

Wood County Schools 

Communications 

Department at 

merb@woodcountyschools

wv.net and everyone 

encouraged to download 

the WCS app for news and 

announcements.  

 

What Color Are We Now? 

WVDE Saturday Education Map: If Wood County is marked Orange or Red 

on the Saturday map, in-person classes will be suspended and all students will 

learn remotely the following week. This map is updated every Saturday 

evening. 

WVDHHR Daily COVID Map: If Wood County is marked Red on the WVDHHR 

daily map, all in-person classes will be suspended and all students will learn 

remotely until the county reaches a Green, Yellow or Gold designation on the 

Saturday map. Click the link and scroll down to the WV COVID-19 overview. At 

the top of the box click “County Alert System.” Map is updated at 10 a.m. daily.  

 

Important Dates 

Dec. 22 – Wood BOE Meeting 

Dec. 23-Jan.1 – Winter Break 

Dec. 25 – Christmas  

Dec. 31 – New Year’s Eve 

Jan. 1 – New Year’s Day 

 

 

 

Deck the Virtual Halls 

Wood County Schools is asking students to help us decorate the official WCS 

Facebook page with holiday and winter artwork. 

Submissions can be emailed to merb@woodcountyschoolswv.com. You can take 

a picture of your piece of art, which can be any medium, such as drawings, 

paintings, sculptures or crafts! 

Be sure to include the student’s name, grade level, school and any holiday 

shoutout to staff and teachers during this holiday season. You also can include 

some information about the student’s creation.  

You can send multiple photos for one or more students at a time. Each day a 

handful of students will have their works shared on the Facebook page, and all 

submissions will be used. Some editing of the photos or text may be needed 

depending on size, space and content.  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wood County Schools: 1210 13 th St., Parkersburg, WV 26101. P: 304-420-9670 Fax: 304-420-9513 

 

Feedback? 

mailto:merb@woodcountyschoolswv.net
mailto:merb@woodcountyschoolswv.net
https://wvde.us/school-reentry-metrics-protocols/
https://dhhr.wv.gov/COVID-19/Pages/default.aspx
mailto:merb@woodcountyschoolswv.com

